FPOURTEENTH SUNPAY IN ORPINARY TIME

ﬂMass Intent jons

FOR THE WEEK ¢ N>
Saturday, July 3"
5:00 pm Deceased Members & Friends of the
Magalhaes & Battista Families
For the Intention of the Magalhaes
Battista and Alves Families
by Christiana Alves

Sunday, July 4"
8:30 am In Honor of Our Lady of Fatima
by Margaret Minicucci
Franco & Francesca Parise
by Rosetta Furgiuele
10:00 am Deceased Members of the Torrone &
Vecchiarelli Families
Jean Di Bari
by The Knights of Columbus
For the Intentions of Maria Rosaria
Frank Donato

Wednesday, July 7t
7:00 pm Jean Di Bari
by Mike Di Bari
Friday, July 9™
7:00 pm Emilia Gizzarelli
by Nat & Marisa Figliano

Saturday, July 10"
5:00 pm Giacomo Zambon
by The Zambon Family

Sunday, July 11%
8:30 am Giancarlo Mastragostino
by Vincenza Stirpe
Rosalind Soars
by Eileen Minihaze
10:00 am In Honor of St. Padre Pio
by Margaret Minicucci
Emilia Gizzarelli
by The Catholic Women'’s League
Anna DiNardi
by Sandro & Toni Pascale

STUCRUAMENT
OF BUPTISM

We welcome into the
Church of Jesus Christ:
JULTIANNA ROSE LUCIO, child of Carlos
& Sonia. Baptism will take place privately
on Saturday, July 10™ at 11:00 am.
MEGHNA ETHIRAJ AND UTHAYAPRIYA
ETHIRAJ, child of Nivetha & Ethiraj.
Baptism will take place privately on
Saturday, July 10™ at 11:45 am. May the
Lord Jesus pour His blessings on these
children and their families.

NOTE FROM FR. JOHN:

The Province of Ontario has now moved
into Stage Two of its re-opening Plan, the
parishes will be permitted to celebrate
Mass publicly with 25% occupancy. We
will continue with our Mass schedule of
celebrating weekday Masses, Wednesday
and Friday at 7:00 pm and Weekends,
Saturday at 5:00 pm and Sunday at 8:30
and 10:00 am. During the Summer
months, we will continue to have our
Church open for “private prayer” every
Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9 -
1:00 pm. Confessions will continue on
Saturday at 4:00 pm or by appointment.
Those who come to Mass are required to
wear a mask. Please remain at home if
you have a fever, have been exposed to
someone with Covid or are sick or
anxious. You can be with us spiritually
and watch Mass on our livestream.
Kindly note that the Rectory/Office will
be closed on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Be assured of my prayers for you and your families,
and I ask you to keep me in your prayers.
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CCCB Statement
Date of the Delegation to the Holy See

Following the 10 June 2021 announcement regarding the delegation of
Indigenous people to meet with the Holy Father to foster meaningful
encounters of dialogue and healing, the Catholic Bishops of Canada are
pleased to announce that the delegation is scheduled to take place from
17-20 December 2021 in compliance with global travel restrictions.

Pope Francis i1s deeply commutted fo hearning directly from Indigenous
Peoples, expressing his hearifelt closeness, addressing the impact of
colonization and the role of the Church in the residential school system, in
the hopes of responding to the suffering of Indigenous Peoples and the
ongoing effects of intergenerational trauma. The Bishops of Canada are
deeply appreciative of the Holy Father's spint of openness in generously
extending an invitation for persomal encounters with each of the three
distinct groups of delegates — First Mations, Meétis and Inmit — as well as a
final audience with all delegates together on 20 December 2021.

This pastoral wvisit will include the participation of a diverse group of
Elders/Enowledge Keepers, residential school survivors and youth from
across the couniry. accompanied by a small group of Bishops and
Indigenous leaders. Planming for the delegation is ongoing and further details
will be announced when they are available.

The Bishops of Canada reaffirm their sincere hope that these forthcoming

encounters will lead to a shared future of peace and harmony between
Indigenous Peoples and the Catholic Church in Canada.

29 June 2021
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WHILE AWAY ON VACATION - REMEMBER OUR PARISH

Have a safe and enjoyable summer holidays. While you are away, the parish will continue to celebrate
Masses and other Liturgies. Sadly, the bills do not take a holiday and still need to be paid for your
Parish Church. Contributions can be mailed to the parish, left in the “mail slot” of the Rectory door, or made
online through the “Donate Now” button on our Website at https://sacredheartki.archtoronto.org

Please be sure to select OUR parish for the donation—Sacred Heart Church - King City (as there are more
than one Sacred Heart Churches)

Please continue to support our parish throughout the summer.

Happy Holidays!!!
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